

Dear Parents,

We are pleased to offer an end-of-summer camp for all ages at BLC. For incoming 3's and 4's, the sessions will run <u>August 19 - August 23</u> and <u>August 26 - August 29.</u> Your 3 or 4 year-old child may enroll either for a session listed above or by individual days.

For the incoming 2's, the sessions will be as follows:

M-T August 19-20 W-Th August 21-22 M-T August 26-27 W-Th August 28-29.

The 2's will need to enroll for a 2 day session. There are no single day options available. Please note that the 2's class size limit is 10 children. We are hoping that these consecutive-day sessions will help your children transition to their classroom before school starts in September.

On the 3's/4's registration form, please circle the days that you would like your child(ren) to attend.

If you have any questions, contact the BLC office at (630) 279-4086 or email Kathy Vaughan at kvaughan@blcelmhurst.org.

Thank you, Kathy Vaughan